
GROOMING CLINIC 
July 2022 

Kari Loken and Chris Gray held a grooming clinic for CTCD members.  

The event was held at the lovely Loken residence and “g” was such a 

good boy as a grooming model.   

Those who attended were able to bring a Cairn, their tools and groom 

their Cairn on-site and receive expert advice from Kari and Chris.  

Many of us took notes on techniques and tools that were used. 

It was a lovely morning to hold this event under the shade and we all 

enjoyed lunch provided by the club.  We finished before noon and 

many of the Cairns went on to do Fast CAT in the afternoon where 

Bonnie earned her DCAT!  Bonnie is now known as Cairncroft My Miss 

Bonnie a Wee Lass DCAT. 

Many thanks to all that helped organize this event to include: 

Kari Loken – Host and Grooming Demonstration and help with our 

dogs  

Chris Gray - Grooming tips and providing feedback on our grooming 

with our dogs 

Jan Owen - who kept track of the RSVP’s 

Cathy Cardon – regular communication and reminders of the clinic 

Linda Wilson – event photographer 

Robin Bovard – President, CTCD who helped keep this agenda item 

top of mind 

It was a lovely morning to hold this event under the shade and we all 

enjoyed lunch provided by the club.  We finished before noon and 

many of the Cairns went on to do Fast CAT in the afternoon where 

Bonnie earned her DCAT!  Bonnie is now known as Cairncroft My Miss 

Bonnie a Wee Lass DCAT. 

Be sure to view the next three pages to see photos from the fun event! 








